
Happy May Day- 

I am sending all winter gear home, fingers crossed I 
haven’t jinxed the weather !!!  

As it starts to get warmer, we will be napping outside 
more regularly and be doing water play a lot, please 
make sure your child has extra clothes here!! Also 
to check your child’s extra clothes supply to see if 
they fit and are season appropriate.  Also please 
have coats for those chilly mornings outside!  Also a 
beach towel, Thank you !!! 

Friday, May 9 is National Provider Appreciation 
Day.  Provider Appreciation Day is an annual cele-
bration on the Friday before Mother’s Day that 
recognizes the work of child care providers, teach-
ers and other educators of young children. Estab-
lished in 1995 as a way to thank family child care 
and center-based providers, Provider Appreciation 
Day is now celebrated throughout the United States 
and around the world as a “thank you” to the people 
who educate, support and spend a tireless amount of 
time with young children. 

We have a family picture door, and want / need 
NEW pictures!!  Please either bring a picture for us 
to tape on the door OR send me one that I can print 
and put on, THANK YOU!!   

I hope all the Mom’s 
have a great Mother’s 
Day!! 

With Children In Mind Always ~ Miss Tammy 
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Birthdays: 

Miss Tammy - 60!  
May 3 

Rylee will be 3 - May 
9 

Closed or closing  

early days: 

**CLOSING EARLY 
@3:45Thurs. 5/1 

**CLOSED Fri. 5/2 

**CLOSED Fri. 5/23 

**CLOSED Mon. 5/26 
HOLIDAY 

**CLOSING EARLY @ 
330 Tues. 5/27 

**CLOSING EARLY 
@4 Thurs. 5/29 

**CLOSED Fri. 6/6 
and Mon 6/9 

**CLOSED Fri. 6/20 
and Mon. 6/23 

**CLOSED Thurs 
7/3—Fri. 7/11  

**CLOSED Thurs. 
7/17-Mon. 7/28 

**CLOSED Thurs. 8/7
-Mon. 8/11 

**CLOSING EARLY at 
3:30 Tuesday 8/12 

**CLOSED Thurs. Aug 
21-Mon. 8/25 

**CLOSED Fri. Aug. 
29 - Mon. Sept. 1 

 

Ninety percent of 
brain growth happens 
by age 5 – Shout out 
to childcare providers!   

WHAT WE DO IS 
VERY IMPORTANT!!! 


